
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

17 Jun 18 Jun 19 Jun
Early close

20 Jun
School Board
Meeting (8.45am)

21 Jun
Winter Lightning
Carnival (Year 5 &
6)

24 Jun
Musica Viva
Incursion (PP -
Year 6)

25 Jun 26 Jun
NAIDOC activities
- Byford Secondary
College visit
Early close

27 Jun 28 Jun
Rise Dance
Concert (2pm)
Last day of Term 2

1 Jul

School Holidays

2 Jul 3 Jul 4 Jul 5 Jul

8 Jul

School Holidays

9 Jul 10 Jul 11 Jul 12 Jul

15 Jul
School
Development Day

16 Jul
First day of Term 3

17 Jul
Early close

18 Jul 19 Jul

S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R
1 2 t h  J u n e  2 0 2 4



Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As we approach the end of what has been a very long term, I want to 
take a moment to acknowledge the hard work and dedication of our 
entire school community. This term has had its challenges, but I am 
incredibly proud of how our students have risen to the occasion. We 
are now in the final stretch, and it is more important than ever to 
keep pushing through and embodying the values that make our 
school special.

Important Reminder: Road Safety

We have received numerous reports from parents and community members expressing
concerns about students' safety on their way to and from school. This includes students
who are walking and those riding bikes. Safety should always be our top priority.

Here are some key reminders to discuss with your child:
Walking to School: When crossing the road, please remember to look in all directions.
Look left, right, and then left again, and cross only when it is safe to do so.
Riding Bikes: Before crossing any road, make sure to come to a complete stop. Look
in all directions and ensure it is safe before proceeding.

Your safety is paramount, and taking these simple steps can make a big difference.

Reports Distribution

Student reports will be sent out in Week 11 via email. This is an opportunity for students to
reflect on their achievements this term and identify areas for growth. We encourage all
students to discuss their reports with their parents and teachers and set some goals for
the next term.

P&C

A big thank you to our amazing P&C for all their work organising Bogan Bingo. I look
forward to seeing many of you there!
 
Warm regards, 
 
Stephanie Le Lievre 
Principal 

 

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE



Merit Certificates

Congratulations to these students who 
earned merit certificates at the last assembly!

STUDENT RECOGNITION

Top 5 RRAP Reward points since last assembly!



The Foster Share Shed has put out a call for new pyjamas needed
for the cold weather ahead.  Often children enter foster care with
little to no belongings and this is just one small way the community

can help these vulnerable children.  
Serpentine Primary School is a drop off point for pyjamas so if you
would like to donate some PJs please drop them in to the office

any time during the month of June.  Sizes 1 - 16 are needed.

Rise Dance Concert
Friday 28th June at 2.00pm

 Costume Requirements:

 Room 1 - Bright coloured clothes

 Room 4 - Denim shorts, bright shirt

 Room 6 - Greens, aquas and blues (like 
 the sea) to go with the seaweed 
 accessories the students are making

 Room 7 - Board shorts, surf style clothes

 Room 8 - Puffy (genie style/baggy) 
 pants and bright shirt

 Room 10 - Flannelette jacket/long shirt, black pants 
 and white shirt

 Room 11 - White baggy shirts 
 and denim pants or shorts

OTHER NOTICES

Miss Dowson had a Serpy PS cheer
squad at her game on the weekend!




